
State of Missouri Declares March 4 through 8
to be Divorce With Respect Week!

Divorce With Respect Week 2024 will run from March

4-8

The Missouri House of Representatives

has issued a proclamation declaring

March 4-8, 2024, to be Divorce With

Respect Week in the state.

MISSOURI, UNITED STATES, February

28, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The

Missouri House of Representatives has

issued a proclamation declaring March

4-8, 2024, to be Divorce With Respect

Week in the state of Missouri.  During

Divorce With Respect Week, members

of the St. Louis Collaborative Family

Law Association and Collaborative Practice Kansas City are offering free 30-minute divorce

consultations for anyone seeking to learn more about the divorce process and divorce process

options that are available to them.  

“The Collaborative Divorce process is designed to allow the couple to divorce in a more

respectful and dignified manner as they receive guidance from lawyers, child specialists, mental

health professionals and financial coaches to craft their own agreements.” the proclamation

stated. 

Divorce With Respect Week is a growing national movement led by divorce professionals to raise

awareness of Collaborative Divorce as a better option for divorce than going to court.  Over 500

divorce professionals nationwide are participating Divorce With Respect Week in 2024.  

“The state’s recognition of Divorce With Respect Week is so important because it lets families

know there’s another way to go about divorcing without causing lasting emotional, financial and

legal problems,” said Susan Amato, attorney and member of St. Louis Collaborative Family Law

Association.

With a divorce rate of 12.2%, Missouri has one of the highest divorce rates in the country – but

separating doesn’t have to cause severe irreparable damages to the family dynamic. When

clients choose a Collaborative Divorce, they don’t just receive the help of their individual
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attorneys – they also receive guidance from a divorce financial expert, a mental health

professional, and a child specialist for any children involved in the case. With a team of

professionals on their side, clients can resolve any issues without going to court and causing

lasting emotional damage to them and their families. 

During Divorce With Respect Week, Missouri residents can turn to St. Louis Collaborative Family

Law Association and Collaborative Practice Kansas City for a divorce consultation. Both are a

collective of divorce professionals dedicated to assisting St. Louis and Missouri in resolving

family disputes through Collaborative Divorce. 

To schedule a free divorce consultation with a St. Louis or Kansas City divorce professional

during Divorce With Respect Week, visit www.divorcewithrespectweek.com
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